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Please reconsider sheltering the homeless population in public parks. This will take away green
spaces from people who pay taxes to use them and giving it to people who are not willing to use
resources provided by the city to become functioning members of society. Grant funding for larger
shelters that don’t have no drugs rules as a way to get them off the street.
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